
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 The Messenger 
 

Wednesday, February 3, 2021 

 
 

Dear Taylor Community,  
 
Today is certainly a big day!  
CVS has arrived this morning 
with four pharmacists, four 
pharmacy technicians, and four 
nurses. We are ready for a full 
day of vaccinations here on our 
Laconia campus. Our Assisted 
Living Residents will get their 
second dose of vaccine and our 
Independent Residents their 
first!  It will be a long and busy 
day for our team and for our  
residents who have anxiously 
awaited for this day to  
arrive.  
 
Today I simply want to remind 
all to exercise patience. The  
Independent Resident Vaccine 
Clinic today at Woodside is a 
huge undertaking, as we will be 
vaccinating our Back Bay and 
Taylor Connection residents 
along with our entire Laconia  
campus population.  It will be an  
extremely deliberate process,  
adhering to the strictest of safety 
precautions.  

 
We hope to follow the appointment schedule closely, however it is likely that there will 
be some delays.  Please be patient with us and know that we have all hands on deck for 
you today. Taylor Community staff will be positioned throughout campus helping to 
keep neighborhoods aware of delays and to direct you to where you need to be just as 
soon as we are ready for you. Rest assured that all will receive the vaccine today. And 
we will be with you every step of the way.   
 
Be safe, wear a mask, and please keep washing your hands, 
 
Michael  
(366-1219 or mflaherty@taylorcommunity.org)      

SNOW DAY—Resident John Ford took advantage of the newly 
fallen snow yesterday. He’s pictured here heading out to do some 
cross country skiing on our Laconia campus.  Photo courtesy of 
Alana Persson  


